
Biology Students Took Award at a National Level
Debate Competition

Biology students do not just work in the lab, sometimes they have to speak in public.
Usually, after lab work is completed, they should tell you what they do and what they
produce. On several occasions, they speak in a debate forum. This time, Ruth Fitria
(Bio50), Apip Nurdin (Bio49), and Riska Susilowati have a chance to participate in the
National Debate Competition organized by the Students Union Bidikmisi in Sumatra. The
three students are scholarship-winning student of Bidikmisi. In the competition held on 14
to 18 April 2016 in the University of Bengkulu, the trio managed to embrace the 3rd
winner. Congratulations, we say on this proud achievement.

http://biologi.ipb.ac.id
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